
 

 
 
 

October 2019 
 
 
Dear Brookfield Community, 
 
Request for a Raffle Prize 
 
I write to you on behalf of the Brookfield Parents and Friends Association (BPFA).  We are currently 
planning our annual Christmas Market, which takes place on Friday 6 December 2019.  This is our main 
fundraising event of the year and always proves very popular with parents, students and the local 
community. 
 
Money raised at the event will be used for a variety of projects that all directly benefit our students. Over 
the past year, we have purchased water fountains for the school, framed artwork for the reception area, 
bought new picnic benches and replaced broken outdoor table tennis tables. The BPFA looks to fund 
activities that the whole school population could benefit from. 
 
We were hoping you may be able to help us with our raffle and tombola prizes. We are looking for items 
for the following: 
 

a) Grand Prize Draw Raffle (if you own a business, could you possibly offer us a voucher?) 
b) Tombola (any unwanted, sealed items, e.g. toiletries, gift sets etc) 
c) Chocolate Tombola (sealed, in-date chocolate of any shape or size) 

 
Your support would be greatly appreciated and would help us to continue our fundraising efforts, which 
benefit the school and the students greatly. 
 
If you are able to help, please send or hand in your donation to Reception in school at the address above.  
If you require any more information, please do not hesitate to contact me by email: 
bpfa@brookfield.derbyshire.sch.uk  
 
Thank you in advance and best wishes from the BPFA team at Brookfield Community School. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

R Hudson 
 
Rebecca Hudson 
Chair 
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